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March 18, 2020 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Given the recent outbreak of the novel COVID-19 virus, it is important to Ambrit Engineering 
Corporation that we connect directly with our customers to assure that our organization is taking 
appropriate steps to minimize the spread of illness and preserve the health and safety in our facility. 
 

This is an unprecedented time for everyone, Ambrit continues to monitor the situation on a daily basis. 
We are committed to maintaining our business operations and ensuring our customers receive the 
highest quality product without disruption.  As we all understand the COVID-19 impact is not always 
predictable, we encourage you to evaluate inventory and safety stock levels of your product to 
potentially avoid any unforeseen delays.  
 
 

We are keenly focused on our preparedness efforts to maintain a safe work environment for our 
employees.   
 
The following is a list of measures Ambrit is taking:  
 

 We have increased our daily cleaning protocols throughout the facility and shipping process 

 We continue our ongoing efforts to inform, educate and drive awareness around basic personal 
hygiene to reduce the potential spread of the virus 

 We have advised all employees to stay home if they begin to present symptoms consistent with 
COVID-19 and to seek proper medical treatment as advised by the CDC 

 We are limiting visits to our facility by third parties, including customers and suppliers, to only 
those that are absolutely necessary  

 
 
Please feel free to contact the Ambrit team with any questions or concerns you may have.   
We thank you for your continued business and wish you and your families continued health.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Lisa Kronfly 
 
Lisa Kronfly 
Acting COO  


